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June 2023OUR LEADERSHIP TEAM
Victoria Gilbert Executive Director
Tina Arnold Director of Nursing
Brandi Britton Nurse Manager-100/300 Hall
Jackie Hoover Nurse Mngr-Memory/Rapid
Brenda Copeland Facility Liaison
Nikki Heuer Director of Admissions
Jamila Terkman Dir. of Rehabilitation
Nicole Heather Business Office Manager
Kishon Clarke Social Service Director
Camile Skonecki Activity Director
Regina Johnson Dietary Supervisor
Pamela Barrett Housekeeping/Laundry Dir.
Adam Sweazea Maintenance Director

A few of our Department Managers stop to pose for a picture
during the Front Porch BBQ Bash!

Thank You, Dads
We’d like to say Happy Father’s Day to all the

dads in our community. We appreciate all
you do.

Stay tuned for the announcement and invite
to our Father’s Day event.

National Nursing Home Week Celebrated
May 14-20th

What a fun week it was for Residents, Staff and
Families! The week ended with a BBQ Bash with good
food and good music with our very own featured
singer, Kishon Clark, Social Service Director. Many
enjoyed doing some Karaoke.

Pictured above is Brenda Copeland working hard at
the grill. Burgers, Brats & Hot Dogs along with other
side dishes were enjoyed by all.

Check out all our fun pictures in this newsletter!
Thanks to all who helped us make this week special!

Thank You for Caring
June is Dementia Care Professionals Month.



Grand Prize Bingo
Bingo has long been the

favorite activity in long term care
facilities, assisted livings and in
the community. We took a day
to honor the love of this game.
A bingo winner would have the
opportunity to choose a regular
prize or put their name into a
drawing for some Grand Prizes.

A sampling of the grand prizes

Candlelight Dinner
A candlelight dinner was held

for residents with a menu of
Beef Roast, Twice Baked
Potatoes, Bacon Garlic Butter
Brussels Sprouts, Side Salad,
Dinner Rolls with Cinnamon
Butter & Poke Cake. A variety of
wine was served also.

Katherine Reed gives a toast!

David Stallsworth waits for the wine server
and his meal. The atmosphere was
friendship and laughter.

Thank you to our Dietary Dept. for hosting
this wonderful meal and event.

Nikki Heuer and Rory Meyers enjoy the
activities of the day and the beautiful
weather.

Pam Taylor celebrates Cinco de Mayo

Craig Bentlage enjoys Cinco de Mayo and
a margarita!

Nancy Heidbreder & Lillian Gillespie
enjoying the BBQ

So Nice To Hear
Start the month with a

thank-you, compliment or other
words of kindness. June 1 is Say
Something Nice Day!



RESIDENT BIRTHDAYS
Gene Trower June 8
Pabla Medina June 9
Terrance Reifsteck June 9
Deborah Vinduska June 11
J. Bradford-Struguess June 11
Brad Jacobson June 12
Kevin Olsen June 17
Cynthia Bunch June 17
Pamela McCarthy June 18
Dianne Johnson June 19
Mary Christian June 20
Barbara Baker June 23

EMPLOYEE BIRTHDAYS
Shian Whittle June 3
Kara Kristofferson June 4
Megan Baldwin June 12
Katandia Jessup June 12
Jamie Drury June 15
Winnifred Coker June 16
Jessica Wilinson June 17
Susan Hannan June 18
Christine Heather June 18
Taylor Wren June 21
Latonya Morgan June 22
Kishon Clarke June 25
Rhonda Williams June 27
Nikki Heuer June 29

EMPLOYEE
ANNIVERSARIES

Caden Baker 1 Year

Sharon Baker, Brandi and Kishon singing
a Stevie Nicks song!

Larry & Glena Gilpin

Gwen & Phoenix Home Care & Hospice
hosted a “Car Wash” assisted by staff.

Rena Brown & Family

Emma Shy, Margaret Wekamp & Family

Capital Region Case Manager Francis is
pictured with Jeff Edwards. Frannie
stopped by the facility during the BBQ
Bash to tour the facility and sample a
meal.

Victoria Gilbert & Katherine Reed pose for
a pic during the BBQ Bash




